
Transfiguration Parish Transfiguration Parish 

17 South Main Street 

Schaghticoke, NY 12154 
 

Office Hours: Monday and Thursday,  9:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

Phone: 518-753-4554   Fax: 518-753-0456 

50 Hillview Drive 

Speigletown, Troy, NY 12182 
Administrative Offices 

Office Hours: Monday thru Friday -  9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

Phone: 518-235-0337   Fax: 518-235-8726 
 

LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 
                                 Schaghticoke     Speigletown 
Saturday:                                 4:00 p.m.                                   
Sunday:       8:30 a.m.            10:15 a.m. 
                                    Tuesday              Thursday                                
Communion Service:  9:00 a.m.             9:00 a.m. 

SACRAMENTAL CELEBRATIONS 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: By Appointment 

Sacrament of Baptism: Please call the church office to 

make arrangements.  

Sacrament of Marriage: Couples should call the church 

office at least 6 months in advance of the wedding date.  A 

marriage preparation program is required for all couples.  Please 

call the church office to make arrangements.  

EMAIL CONTACTS 
  
General Office Inquiries: 

          general_office@transfigurationparish.net 

Office Support: 

Mary Clemente

 M.Clemente@transfigurationparish.net 

Bonnie Coraldi     

 B.Coraldi@transfigurationparish.net 
 

Bulletin: 

 M.Hurley@transfigurationparish.net 

Baptismal Preparation:                      

                 Call the church offices for more information. 

Director of Religious Education:    

 E.Thayer@transfigurationparish.net                  

Parish Nursing and Pastoral Care:  

 P.Hebert@transfigurationparish.net 

Special Activities and Fundraising:               

 E.DeBonis@transfigurationparish.net 

Knights of Columbus, Grand Knight 

 Brian Purtell, bryanp78@hotmail.com 

Deacon Chris Keough - Parish Life Director 

Deacon_Chris@transfigurationparish.net 
 

Fr. Dominic Ingemie - Sacramental Minister 

dingemie1@nycap.rr.com 
 

Deacon Charles Valenti - Parish Deacon  

          Deacon_Charlie@transfigurationparish.net. 

MISSION STATEMENT 
 

We  are a Catholic community united by love, illumi-

nated by the Transfiguration of our Lord Jesus Christ.  

We gather as a People of God seeking unity through 

the Holy Spirit to Worship through the Sacred Liturgy, 

Prayer and Sacraments, and to proclaim the Christian 

message which promotes Justice, Reconciliation and 

Service through Evangelization, Faith Formation and 

Discipleship. 



Mass Schedule & Intentions 
Saturday   November 26 
4:00  p.m.  Spe    Burton and Alma Feathers John and Kathy 

        Farina 

     Mildred Hart  John and Kathy 

        Farina 
     Peter Gordon  Wife Ellen and 

        Family 

     Marty Williams  Rose Cosgrove 
 

Sunday  November 27 

8:30 a.m.  Sch    Deceased members of the  Deacon Charles & 

     Valenti and Piazza Families   Mary Anne Valenti 
10:15 a.m. Spe    Eleanor Doody  Jack and Kathleen 

            Sanvidge 

     Ned Soccio  Sam and Anna  
        Rodino 

     Frank Moran  Walt and Paula 

        Moran 
 

Tues.        November 29  

 9:00 a.m.  Sch   Communion Service 

Wed.         December 1 
 7:00 p.m.  Spe   Ecumenical Thanksgiving Service 

 

Saturday   December 3 
4:00  p.m.  Sch    Miloslav Januska   His Wife 

         5th Anniversary 
     Don Dessingue  Mary Ryan and 
        Family 

 

Sunday  December 4 

8:30 a.m.  Sch    Joseph Smith  Deacon Charles & 
    Mary Anne Valenti 

     Anthony Smith              Deacon Charles & 

    Mary Anne Valenti 
10:15 a.m. Spe    Raymond Suppe  The Stevens  

        Family 

     Clifford Stevens  The Family 

     Dick Carney  The Stevens 
        Family 

     Doug Hoag  Charles and Marge 

        Brendese 

1st Sunday of Advent       November 27, 2016 

From the Desk of Deacon Chris…. 
ADVENT – PRAYERFUL PREPARATION 

AND HOPE! 
     I have mentioned before that I subscribe to the 
publication, “The Word Among Us.”  The presenta-

tion of the readings for this First Sunday of Advent 

starts with a wonderful quote from Pope St. John 

Paul II.  It reads, “Every year Advent reminds us that 
grace – and that is God’s will to save man – is more 

powerful than sin.” 

     I thought that was such a wonderful description 
of what we prepare for during Advent.  We prepare 

for the incarnation when God the Father sent his Son 

Jesus to live among us as one of us, and to save us 

from our sins.  During Advent, we prayerfully re-
member and anticipate Jesus who was physically 

present during a period of time, who is always pre-

sent to us in Holy Eucharist and the sacraments, and 
who will come again at the end of time. 

     You know what I love about scriptures?  I love 

that there is often more than one excellent message 
or teaching in the readings.  Take the scripture read-

ings for this First Sunday of Advent for example.  

Clearly the first reading from Isaiah is one of prepa-

ration for what is to come, that is the Christ.  Isaiah 
closes with these words of prayerful encouragement, 

“O house of Jacob, come, let us walk in the light of 

the Lord!” 
     The second reading from Romans and the Gospel 

reading both talk about being prepared, and specifi-

cally preparing for the second coming of the Lord.  
Advent is certainly a time of preparation for that, 

though I am not sure we often think of that.  It seems 

like Paul’s letter to the Romans is about being pre-

pared for our own death, as St. Paul writes, “You 
know the time; it is the hour now for you to awake 

from sleep.  For our salvation is nearer now than 

when we first believed.”  In other words, always be 
ready.  Those words probably mean more to me now 

that I am sixty than they did when I was twenty, but 

I should have listened to them just as much as a 

twenty-year old as I do now as a sixty-year old.  Age 
does not matter. 

     Certainly, Jesus is talking about the coming of the 

end of time in the Gospel of Matthew.  Once again, 
we hear about one being taken, and the other being 

left behind.  We need to all prepare ourselves and 

live our lives so we will be taken, not left behind. 
     Finally, I mentioned hope, and we find words of 

hope right in the responsorial psalm.  “Let us go re-

joicing to the house of the Lord.”  Isn’t that what we 

all hope for; to live in the joy of the Lord for all eter-
nity?  Let’s all focus on that this Advent Season.  

God bless.        Deacon Chris 

Save the Date!!!! 

CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PARTY 
December 11th at 2:00 pm 

There will be many activities for the young people and parents of 

our Parish.  We want to also extend an invitation to your grandchil-

dren, nieces and nephews for an afternoon of fun.  We will be doing 
crafts, decorating cookies, making reindeer food and there will be a 

visit from Santa with pictures.  We will need adult help at each of 

the entertainment stations to ensure the children have a great 

time. 



1st Sunday of Advent  November 27, 2016 

Thank you for your service next weekend  December 3 and 4.  

 

Schaghticoke Site: 
ALTAR SERVERS 
4:00 p.m. No Servers 8:30 a.m.     To be announced 
    
     

LECTORS 
4:00 p.m. Dot Jackuback  8:30 a.m. Paul Loatman 

  

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 

4:00 p.m. MA Arnold  8:30 a.m.    Bob and Kathy  
 Pam Schmidt   Keyes 
                      
MONEY COUNTERS:  (12/5)  YELLOW  TEAM -        
                                                B. Hebert, J. Kelly, G. Squires 

 

Speigletown Site: 
ALTAR SERVERS 
  10:15 a.m.   To be announced
    

 LECTORS  
  10:15 a.m.  To be announced
    

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
                                                     10:15 a..m.  To be announced 

                         
MONEY COUNTERS:  (12/4)  Mary Hurley 

 
ALTAR LINENS: (12/4)  Mary Kay Oliver  

This Week’s Parish Announcements 

TRANSFIGURATION PARISH NURSE PROGRAM 
Pat Hebert, RN, MA, Faith Community Nurse  

(518) 753-4554, ext. 13              p.hebert@transfigurationparish.net 
Our mission is to model the healing ministry of Jesus Christ. 

Our Goal is to promote health & wellness within the values, beliefs, practices 
of our faith community. 

Nurses’ Note:  

More Volunteers are still needed for “Two by Two”, the 
Transfiguration Parish Faith in Action Team.  Join your 
fellow parishioners on this team that provides non-medical 
support and friendship to someone caring for a family 
member with dementia/Alzheimer.  All volunteers are of-
fered training and continued support.  By belonging to this 
team you only give the time you can when you can because 
there are several of you to share the role of helping.  To 
receive more information, contact Pat Hebert @ 692-
2135. 

Health Tips:   The benefits of friends: Make loads of friends at 
20 and close friends at 30 and you’re on your way to a lifetime 
of health and well-being.  Most parents dropping kids off at col-
lege tell their progeny to study hard, limit partying, and wear 
flip-flops in the shower. Few, we bet, offer this nugget of wis-
dom: Make as many friends as you can. What many parents 
don’t know is that the quantity of social interactions at age 20 
and the quality of relationships at age 30 may benefit their well-
being much later, at age 50 and possibly beyond. So says a new 
study that was conducted over the course of 30 years. It turns 
out that frequent social interactions during one’s college years 
help twenty-somethings learn how to meet and mingle with 
people from diverse backgrounds and, subsequently, to figure 
out who they are. By age 30, quality trounces quantity, with 
intimate and satisfying relationships as predictors of future well-
being. Even for those whose college years are well behind them 
(cough, cough), strong friendships and family ties are as impor-
tant to longevity as exercising, maintaining your weight, quit-
ting smoking, and limiting alcohol. So open up your social cal-
e ndar  and s t ar t  f i l l ing  i t  up .   http://

www.clevelandclinicwellness.com  

WELCOME 
No matter what your present status in the Catholic Church; no 
matter what your current family and marital situation; no matter 
what your personal history, age, race, ethnic origin, sexual orienta-
tion, physical condition; no matter what your own self-image; you 
are invited, welcomed, accepted, loved, and respected here at 
Transfiguration Parish. 

REMINDER!!! 
The site of the Saturday, 4:00 pm Mass will alternate each 

month.  In December  it will be in Schaghticoke  for the entire 

month and in January the Mass will be in Speigletown, etc. 

Advent Series 
We will offer a 4 week Advent Series of presentations every Mon-
day night beginning on November 28, 2016.  Please join us for a 
time of prayer and preparation for the birth of Jesus.  The sessions 

will begin at 7:00 pm in Speigletown, and last @ 1 Hour. 

Monday, November 28 – “The Sunday Gospels of Ad-
vent.”  Hugh Graber will facilitate the session with 
discussion about the Sunday Gospels of the Advent 
Season. 

Monday, December 5 – “Advent Traditions.”  Do you ever 
wonder what our Advent traditions mean or where they 
came from?  Pat Rigney will facilitate this session of 

learning more about the traditions of our Church. 
Monday, December 12 – “Methods of Prayer.”  Beth 

Thayer will facilitate this session about various types of 
prayer.  Prayer is having a conversation with God.  Find 
the method or methods of prayer that work best for you. 

Monday, December 19 – “Mary.”  Our Advent Series 
would not be complete without a session on our blessed 
Mother.  Deacon Charlie Valenti will facilitate this ses-

sion dedicated to Mary, the Mother of God. 

Please attend any, or all, of the Advent Series sessions. 

PRAY THE ROSARY 
The rosary will be prayed in Speigletown on December 4th in the 
chapel after the 10:15 AM mass. All are welcome.  

mailto:p.hebert@transfigurationparish.net


Transfiguration Parish   

UPCOMING EVENTS 

         Please mark your calendars 

 

11/28 Advent Series Starts                     7:00 p.m.  S  Site 

    Each Monday for 4  weeks 

 

12/1 Fruit arrives                                 6:00 p.m.  S  Site 

 

12/3 & 4 Fruit Pick-up  Times to be announced 

 Making Christmas              After the 4:00 p.m. &  

                      Baskets for Shut-ins             & 8:30 a.m. Masses 

       at the N  Site

 BOOK NOOK NEWS 
 

The Book Nook is open next, on Saturday morn-

ing, December 3 from 9:00 am until noon.  What a 

great time to do some Christmas shopping!  We 

have received so many new books this month and we know that 

books make a great gift.  Stop in and take a look!  Half-price spe-
cials for December are on books written by Harlan Coben, Lisa 

Jackson and Fern Michaels  Romance novels are 12/$1, cook-

books, history and autobiographies are 6/$1.  Children/young 

adult books are 12/$1.  Stop and check us out.  Thanks for your 

continued support and see you at the Book Nook!  

Offertory:        November 12 and 13   

   
Due to the inclement weather this past weekend we do not 

have an offertory report.  Look for the information  

next week. 
  Thank you for your on-going generosity and continued commitment to 
your  parish.  Please consider increasing your weekly donation. 

PERFECT CHRISTMAS GIFTS!! 
Tickets for the  2016-2017 Season  

PROCTOR’S THEATER IN SCHENECTADY 

Please join us for:    

The Sound of Music  
April 9, 2017 - $70.00 per ticket 

Beautiful - The Carol King Musical  
April 14, 2017 - $75.00 per ticket 

Contact Ellie DeBonis at the church office 235-0337 or 

E.Debonis@transfigurationparish.net for information. Please be 

prepared to make a 50% deposit on your ticket purchase at the 

time of your request for tickets. 

2016-2017 Transfiguration Parish Ski Program 
will be on Friday evenings at 7:00 p.m. beginning January 6, 

2017, for 6 weeks.  Lift, Lessons, and rental are $185.00 per per-

son.   Helmet purchase is available to ski program members for 

$30.00 plus tax in the pro shop.  For more information or to re-

ceive the Program Registration forms, please contact  Sharon 

Frazee @ 235-8693.  This is a wonderful deal and great way for 

kids and adults to learn how to ski... plus the Farmer's Almanac 

says there will be SNOW this winter! 

WE NEED DECORATORS!! 
 

      We are looking to establish a team of volunteers who will 

assist with decorating both churches throughout the year.  The 

most prominent times of the year are during Advent and Christ-
mas, and the Easter Season.  If you have a flair for decorating, 

and are looking for a way to get more involved in the parish, this 

might be a great place to start. 

     Ideally, one or two individuals will volunteer to coordinate 

this important ministry in the parish.  We all want to present our 

churches in the best manner we can, and the church’s appearance 

plays an important role in demonstrating that Transfiguration 

Parish is a warm, welcoming community. 

     Please contact Deacon Chris, or the parish office, if you are 

interested in joining our Decorating Team.  Thank you for your 

participation! 

ANNUAL FRUIT SALE 
The fruit will soon be here and we need 

your help!!!  Sign up sheets are available 

on your way out of the Church for any-

one who can help unload the fruit on the evening of 

Thursday, December 1 at 6:00 pm and/or  help pass 

out the fruit on Saturday or Sunday, December 3 

and 4.  As always, the more help the easier the job!  

Please sign up today.  

 

  ADVENT MOVIE 
 

                           The LAST STRAW our advent movie was can-                         

      celled due to the inclement weather.  The movie 

will be shown during Faith Formation Session on December 4 

this will lengthen the session by 20 minutes. All are invited 

to  join us for this meaningful advent message. 

 

GIVING TREE 
 

Thank you to everyone who took a tag off the trees. Please return 

your tags and a gift as soon as possible.  If you have any ques-

tions please contact Beth Thayer 235 - 0337. 

ADVENT PRAYER 
 

Father almighty, as we prepare to celebrate the coming of the 

Incarnate Word promised by the prophets of long ago, may we 

await him with the hope for a world free from hatred and divi-

sion, a world replete with your love.   

 
Father, we pray that the lights from the Advent wreath will re-

mind us of the Light of the World who chases the darkness from 

our hearts.  Help us to open our hearts, our homes, and our family 

to your peace.  And, with such peace, may we act as modern-day 

prophets, reminding ourselves and encouraging others to 

“Prepare the way of the Lord!”  Amen. 
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